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I believe that this bill is needed as I go into the field of pediatric audiology. Medical 

benefits should be able to help anyone and everyone no matter their status. As the 

young people march towards a brighter future our future generations need our 

support now. When we can support our future generations it gives us a better outlook 

on the future. Medical coverage should be widely available and open to those in 

need.  


